
Shuttle Express 
NOTICE TO OUR VALUED GUESTS 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission has 

tentatively approved a change in our scheduled service operation.  All 

stops will officially be “flag stops”, that is we will not stop unless we 

have reservations.  This change will help increase our efficiencies.  We 

also are proposing to increase our fares to these scheduled service 

stops as follows: 

     Per person Per Person  

  Location   Old Fare Proposed Fare  

 Monroe Park and ride  $37.00 $49.00  

 Best Western Alderwood Inn $24.00 $26.00  

 Lynnwood Embassy Suites $24.00 $26.00  

 Hampton Inn and Suites  $24.00 $26.00  

 

These changes are to be effective February 15th, 2010.  Please feel 

free to contact us at (425) 981-7070 for questions or comments or e-

mail: sales@shuttleexpress.net.  To contact the Washington Utilities 

and Transportation Commission (WUTC) to comment or oppose:  360-

664-1160 or e-mail: consumer@utc.gov.wa. 
           

We very much appreciate your loyalty to Shuttle Express over the 
years.  Thank you for continuing to make Shuttle Express Puget Sounds 
favorite choice for airport transportation.  We promise to continue to 
provide Friendly, Quality Service! 
 

John Rowley 

General Manager 

Shuttle Express 

800 SW 16th St. 

Renton, WA  98057 


